
There are now confirmed cases of COVID-19 in the local community.  Please read the 

following information carefully. 
 

When should I go get tested for COVID-19? 

 

 

Children should only self-isolate if a member of their household develops symptoms.  

If someone else at home is self-isolating, the children can still come to school.   

If someone has symptoms and is having a test, children should not come to school 

until a negative test result is received. 

If we have any confirmed cases in school, we will send out letters; one to the close 

contacts who will need to self-isolate for fourteen days, and one to everyone else who 

can continue to come to school.  It is really important that you are receiving ParentMail 

as this is the method of communication we will use.  If you do not receive ParentMail, 

let the office know as soon as possible. 

 

Parents’ Evening and Reports 

Autumn term reports will be sent out via email following the half-term holiday.   

We are currently working with a software company to try to get their product to 

run on the system we have in school with the intention of holding virtual parents’ 

evenings at the beginning of November.  In the meantime, if you have any ques-

tions or concerns, please contact the class teacher via the office and we will be 

happy to get in touch with you. 

 

Keep safe and keep well. 

Get a test as soon as possible if you have any symp-
toms of coronavirus. 
The symptoms are: 
• a high temperature 
• a new, continuous cough 
• a loss or change to your sense of smell or taste 
The test needs to be done in the first 5 days of having 
symptoms. 
You do not need to get a test if you have no symp-
toms or if you have different symptoms. 

Testing times 

 

Cleobury Mortimer Primary School 

 

Head teacher:  Mrs C J Mayfield      Chair of Governors:  Mr S Auger                                                                       Friday 16.10.2020 

Contact us:  01299 270313 admin@cmpschool.co.uk 

Dates for Your Diary: 

Friday 23rd October 2020—

half-term holiday.   

Tuesday 3rd November—

Back to School 

Tuesday 22nd December—

end of term 

Monday 11th January—Start 

of term 

 

Due to COVID-19, we are 

not planning to invite parents 

and carers into school for 

events at the moment. 

 



Stars of the week! 

This week’s ‘Stars of  the Week’ are: 

 

Deer    Greg   Nanci 

  

Mole    Harry  Alexis  

 

Kestrel   Isabelle  Theo 

    

Hare    Archie  Alexia  

  

Rabbit   Leo   Poppy 

 

Hedgehog   George  Ava 

 

Badger   Nimrod  Alfie  

 

Fox    Lucas  Cameron 

 

Ducklings   Willow   

 

 

Congratulations to you all! 


